
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 

Ray Brook, New York 12977 
July 30, 1979 

Mr. Robert C. Stevens, Past President 
Eagle Lake Property Owner's Association 
One Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, New York 14534 

Dear Mr. Stevens: 

Commissioner 

I am in receipt of your July 25, 1979 letter regarding your recent 
Eagle Lake Association meeting. 

I am sorry you were embarrassed in finding out one of the summer 
residents had a water sample analyzed which contained some of the round 
floating objects which you described in your September 19, 1979 letter. 
Mr. Norvell of the Connecticut Agricultural Station could very well be 
correct in his analysis since he did examine the sample. Our inter­
pretation of these objects was based solely on your description as we 
did not perform any laboratory analyses. 

The Fish Management Unit does not get involved in water quality 
analyses and we will be unable to perform any evaluation of this nature. 
However, our Water Quality office here in Ray Brook does occasionally 
perform surveys similar to the kind you requested. Please contact 
Mr. David Fleury, Water Quality Unit, NYS-DEC, Ray Brook, N.Y. 12977. 
He should be able to help you. 

Thank you for your interest and concern. 

David B. Smith 
Conservation Biologist (Aquatic) 
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